Dear ECC Families,

Welcome to the 2023-2024 school year!

I am very excited about the amazing team we have here at the Liberty ECC. My name is Erin Turner and this is my 10th year teaching. I have a bachelor's degree in Early Childhood Education and an Early Childhood Special Education degree from South Dakota State University. (GO JACKRABBITS!) I have previously taught Jr. Kindergarten, Kindergarten and EC Special Education.

My husband and I moved to Liberty six years ago with our three children. My oldest is 14 and attends school in Liberty along with her sister who is 9. My youngest is 7 years old. We have enjoyed this community and all it has to offer. People here sure know how to make you feel welcomed!



The partnership you and I are about to embark on will be very rewarding for your child. I use the word

'partnership' to illustrate that we are a team. As a parent, you are your child's 1st (and most important) teacher. As their classroom teacher, my role is to provide educational and social experiences that will help them to be successful as they continue to kindergarten. As a team we will all work together to do what is best for your child. I believe that the most important key component in your child's success is for us to communicate. I want (need) to know as much about your child as possible and I will share my experiences with you as well. You can reach me by phone at 816-736-5324 or email at erin.turner@lps53.org.

Please review the supply list included in this letter and please send the supplies as soon as you can.. I hope you and your child are looking forward to the first day of school as much as I am!

Ms. Erin Turner